
March 15, 2018 
Jose Gallegos 

Dear Jose: 

Congratulations on your admission to Harvard Kennedy School as a member of the two-year Master in Public 
Administration Program (MPA) for the class of 2020. The Admissions Committee spent many hours reviewing applications, 
and you should be justifiably proud of this outstanding achievement. Please take the time to carefully review both this 
letter and your new admit portal. 

Please notify us of your decision to accept or decline your admission offer by April 20, 2018. If you plan to attend, your 
notice of acceptance must be accompanied by a non-refundable deposit of $750. The deposit is payable online by credit 
card or you can mail a personal check made payable to Harvard University. If you mail a check, it must be received by April 
20, 2018. The deposit will be credited toward your tuition when you enroll. Also note that you may not accept an offer of 
admission to more than one graduate program. 

Your admission and registration for the fall are contingent upon receipt of all required official admission documents. You 
can view information on the documents our office needs to receive on your new admit portal. Please arrange to have 
official transcripts and any other required documents delivered to our office no later than June 29, 2018. Please also note 
that your enrollment is contingent upon completion of the financial certification process by June 15, 2018. Specific details 
of this process are noted on the new admit portal. 

Registration and orientation are scheduled for August 27-31, 2018 and classes begin on September 6, 2018. Orientation is 
mandatory for all new students so please plan ahead. Commencement is scheduled for May 28, 2020. Congratulations 
once again on becoming part of the HKS community. We look forward to your arrival. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Clemons 
Director of Admissions

OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS 

79 John F. Kennedy Street 
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138 

www.hks.harvard.edu 



 

 

  
September 25th, 2017. 

 
 

To whom it may concern: 

 
     

The U.S.-Mexico Commission for Educational & Cultural Exchange (COMEXUS) is the main 

binational body responsible for promoting mutual understanding between the United States and 

Mexico. The grants administered by the Commission are funded by the governments of both 

countries and are recognized and supported by the Secretariats of Foreign Affairs and Public 

Education.  

This letter certifies that Mr. José Gallegos Quezada is the recipient of a Fulbright-García Robles 

grant to pursue a master degree in the United States for two years beginning in the fall of 2018.  

As a recipient of a Fulbright-Garcia Robles scholarship, Mr. Gallegos Quezada will receive up to 

$25,000 per academic year. The funds are not earmarked and may be used for tuition, fees or 

stipend. Additionally, he will receive basic Fulbright health benefits and he is required to apply 

for a  J-1 (exchange visitor) visa under the sponsorship of the United States Department of State. 

If any further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Enrique Romero 
U.S.-Mexico Commission for Educational & Cultural Exchange 
Fulbright-García Robles 
Program Officer for Mexican Graduate Students  

Tel. +52 (55) 5566-9153 x103  

Enrique.romero@comexus.org.mx 


